
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net                  Fax 619 422-7593     www.chulavistasda.org 
Jeanette Whitney, Administrative Asst.     Mon.-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon          619-422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Senior Pastor   roybrad2@juno.com                            619-216-4812 
                       cell          619-616-0657 
Burton Maxwell, Associate Pastor                                                                 619-420-2725 
Albert Francis, Head Elder                                                                             619-288-6917 
Ernesto Layon, Head Deacon                      619-944-1780 
Kimberly Layon, Head Deaconess                      619-948-3980 
 

DEACONESSES FOR THE QUARTER: Starry Devadhason, Jadielle Garcia, 
Lea Alegado, Edna Alegado, & Kathy Sevick. 

 
FLORAL ARRANGEMENT: In the Sanctuary today is a love offering to God in 
celebration of Rachel Craven’s birthday. 
 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 

Today:  9:15 a.m. – Choir Warm Up 
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band at VA 
  5:00 p.m. – Ohana (Fellowship Hall Board Room) 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Pathfinders 
  7:00 p.m. – Ohana (Church, Associate Pastor’s Office) 
Wednesday 7:00 p.m. – Ohana (Church, Associate Pastor’s Office) 
Friday:  7:00 p.m. – Ohana (at Kesler Home) 
  7:00 p.m. – Ohana (at Sterner Home) Cancelled, this week only 
  7:15 p.m. – Ohana Meeting Young Adults (Church, upstairs) 

 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service – Elder Williams 
         Offering: – NAD Evangelism  

            
 

 
FUTURE EVENTS 

 

June 20 Board Meeting at 7:00 PM 
   
 
 

 

INSPIRATIONAL THOUGHT 
 

“Behold, the Lord God will come with strong hand, and his arm shall rule for 
him: behold, his reward is with him, and his work before him. He shall feed his 
flock like a shepherd: he shall gather the lambs with his arm, and carry them in 
his bosom, and shall gently lead those that are with young.”          
Isaiah 40:10, 11   KJV 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcomes You! 
 

“This is the day which the Lord has made: 
we will rejoice and be glad in it.”  Psalm 118:24 

 

102 Fourth Avenue 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 

 

619-422-0405 
 

mailto:cvsda@sbcglobal.net
http://www.chulavistasda.org/
mailto:roybrad2@juno.com


THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
May 21, 2016, 10:50 a.m. 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 

 
Praising God Together                   Song Leaders 
 

*Introit   “The Lord Is in His Holy Temple”                          Organ  
      (Elders kneel) 
 
 

*Invocation                   Pastor Maxwell 
*Choral Invocation         Choir 
 
 

 

Welcome/Announcements     Robinson Devadhason 
Scripiture Reading                  “Proverbs 22:6”               Irene Sterner 

 
Hymn of Praise                   “God’s Free Mercy Streameth”                         #111 
 

*Hymn of Preparation       “As We Come to You in Prayer”                       Choir 
 
 

*Morning Prayer      Robinson Devadhason 
Prayer Response         Choir 
 

/ 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story      Rita Smith-Stephens 

**Worship in Giving (Conf. Wide Church & School Bldg. Fund)             

                   Pastor Maxwell 
Offertory          Organ 
 
* Worship in Music      Alex Stephens 

 
Message                       “The Pastor’s Boring Sermon”      Elder Williams 

 
Hymn of Appeal                   Rachel Craven & Tessie Generoli 
 

Organ Postlude               Cindy Montalban 
 
 

* (Please Refrain from Entering the Sanctuary at these times) 
** (Elders please pray for the congregation’s financial well-being) 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:                              Sandra Diaz                          Kimberly Layon 
Lead Deacon:                       Earl Kapule 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS  
“Welcome to the presence of the Lord in our church service this morning. We are 
glad you have come. May your spiritual strength and hope in Christ be renewed 

as you worship with us.” 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:15 a.m. 
 

Song Service      Florencegay Montalban 
Welcome               Mark Allen 
Scripture & Prayer         Robert Smith 
Mission Story                Adriana Caraveo 
Special Music             Gene Berry 
Closing Prayer              Mark Allen 
 
 
 
 

 

Adult Bible Study Classes    “Peter and the Rock” 
 

Sanctuary: Pastor & Albert’s Class 
Fellowship Hall: 

 

Junior & Young Adult – Enter South Stairway 
Adult Lesson Classes – Fellowship Hall, Board Room & Assoc. Pastor’s Office&  

Youth/Earliteen, Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 
Guests: you are urged to join the Pastor’s class, but welcome to attend the class  

                                   of your choice. Spainish - Giym 
 
 

 

 
Church Budget May 2016 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2016 
Weekly Budget            $  2,471  Received last week     $    1,635 
Year to date Budget       49,420  Received year to date     41,567 
 

Sunset Today: 7:45 p.m.  Sunset Next Friday: 7:49 p.m. 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

May 21, 2016 
 
MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS:  (First Reading) 

Outgoing: Maryann Ang to Waterford SDA Church in Quaker Hill, CT 

      Red Ang to Waterford SDA Church in Quaker Hill, CT 
 
FLORAL CALENDAR: Our new 2016 Floral Calendar is up on the 
bulletin. Please select your day and please write clearly for what or 
whom the floral arrangement is in honor of. Don’t forget to put down your 
name, that way the office staff knows who to call if more info is needed. 
Call Florist Garcia (by Wednesday afternoon) to order floral arrangement 
at 619-600-8437 or 619-427-5481. Please call church office for 
instructions on arranging delivery on Friday evening. 
 

TRASH TO TREASURE: Please continue to bring your recyclables 
each Sabbath. The money goes to support our evangelism fund.  
This year, $529.78 was raised though recycling. Our recycling program 
needs another interested volunteer to help out from time to time.  
For more information, see David Lucero. 
 
GRADUATION 2016: Please, let us know about your loved ones who 
are graduating soon in 2016, we’d like to acknowledge their efforts. 
Please filling out Graduation Acknowledgement Form completely and 
putting in offering plate or basket in foyer. Forms must be turned in no 
later than today. Thank you. 
 
CHURCH LIBRARY: Open from 12:45 p.m. until 2:00 p.m. on Sabbaths. 
If appointment needed, Call Irene Sterner at 619-691-6251.  
 
EL CAJON SDA SCHOOL: Is having a Spring Festival TOMORROW, 
Sunday, May 22, 2016 from 9:00 a.m. to 5 p.m. It will be in the front 
parking lot of El Cajon SDA Church. Come! 
 
WE ARE HAVING TROUBLE: With our children throwing things over 
the fence and into our neighbor’s yard. Please help us prevent this from 
happening. We ask parents to be aware and to take care that our 
children learn not to do this.  
 
 
 

 
WERE YOU EVER IMPRESSED: That you would enjoy singing 
with the Choir? We could check your voice. Maybe God entrusted 
you with “Music Talent” that you could use in the Chula Vista 
Choir, in gratitude and for His Glory! If yes, please see Jim Rapp 
or Rodica Hillis. 
CHURCH FOOD POLICY: It is the position of the church that 
fellowship luncheons/potlucks be vegetarian; this includes any 
church activity where food is served. Unclean foods are 
prohibited.  
 
DEACONESS ARE ON DUTY: Please thank our deaconesses for 
their faithful service. Our deaconesses are on time and ready to 
help with special events such as baptisms, communions, funerals, 
etc. We thank God for their servant leadership.  

 
 

 

Graduation Acknowledgement Form 
 

Graduate(s) Name          Grade/Degree         
School/College/University 

________________________________________
________________________________________
________________________________________
________________________________________
________________________________________
________________________________________
________________________________________
______________ 
 
Please include all information asked for in this form. 
Form must be turned in by TODAY, May 21, 2016. Thank you. 

 


